

Dear Parents,

RE: Students with Allergies and Severe Allergic Reactions

We have a number of students with various allergies attending school. Allergies include the usual suspects such as nuts (various types), fish, eggs and latex balloons.

If you do have a child that suffers an allergic response and haven't as yet notified us, can you please inform a member of the Executive team via the Administration Office.

We work in partnership to support families coaching their children regarding their allergies and the need to be careful around food. Equally, I encourage all parents to support us by asking that their children not share food with others unless under the direct instruction of staff who monitor these matters.

Staff encourage hand washing after children have eaten to minimise the risk of any allergic response.

Thank you for attending to this matter in partnership with us. It is really appreciated.

Kind regards,

RUSSELL NEWBOUND

PRINCIPAL